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The Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and 

Confidence Building Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its 

compliments to the Embassies of the CICA Member States in 

Ankara, Beijing, Moscow, Nur-Sultan and Tashkent and with 

reference to Secretariat's note № 16-l/324emb dated November 20, 

2020, as well as the report presented at the SWG meeting on 

December 9, 2020, has the honour to remind the Member States to 

submit high-resolution photos by December 25, 2020. 

The Secretariat will use photos received earlier if a Member 

State does not provide new photos by the above-mentioned 

deadline.  

The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 

Embassies of the CICA Member States the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

Nur-Sultan, 20 December 2020 

 
       EMBASSIES OF CICA MEMBER STATES 

      Ankara, Beijing, Moscow, Nur-Sultan, Tashkent  

 

 


